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Nov. 15, 2021 

 

Subject: Effective Jan. 1, 2022: Medicare Providers Should Submit Claims to Presbyterian for 

Monoclonal Antibody Treatments and the COVID-19 Vaccine 

Dear Provider, 

Presbyterian Health Plan, Inc. and Presbyterian Insurance Company, Inc. (Presbyterian) are committed 

to ensuring providers have the information they need to correctly bill for monoclonal antibody 

treatments and the COVID-19 vaccine.  

Currently, Medicare providers are submitting claims to Original Medicare for monoclonal antibody 

treatments and the COVID-19 vaccine. Effective for dates of service on or after Jan. 1, 2022, 

Medicare providers should submit claims to Presbyterian for monoclonal antibody treatments, the 

COVID-19 vaccine and its administration to Medicare members. Members who receive these services 

will not incur any cost sharing.  

If you have any questions about this communication, then please contact your Provider Network 

Operation relationship executive. You may find their contact information at www.phs.org/ContactGuide. 

As always, thank you for partnering with us to improve the health of the patients, members and 

communities we serve. 

Healthy regards, 

Presbyterian Provider Network Operations 

Provider Network Operations 

 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

Phone: (505) 923-5141 

Contact Guide: www.phs.org/ContactGuide 

 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 27489, Albuquerque, NM 87125 

Location: 9521 San Mateo Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113 
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